
Redacted
From:
Sent: 3/24/2011 3:47:46 PM 

Mathai-jackson, Grady (Law)
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MGML); 'Marks, Jaclyn' 
(jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Douglas, 
Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov);|Redacted

To:

Cc:

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: RE: R08 08 009, PG&E's Request for Extension to Submit Responses to Protests of 

RAM Advice Letter

Jaclyn:

I served the attached letter to all parties on the offical service list R08-08-009.

Please also note that the service list had been split into 20-addressee group to avoid rejection by CPUC and other e­
mail servers, so the service your receive may not reflect all the addressees who were served.

Thanks.
Amy

---- Original Message-----
From: Marks, Jaclyn f mailto:iaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 2:37 PM 
To: iRedacted 
Cc: | Redacted

J; Mathai-jackson, Grady (Law)
Allen, Meredith; Fitch, Julie A.; Douglas, Paul 

Subject: RE: R08 08 009, PG&E's Request for Extension to Submit Responses to Protests of RAM Advice Letter

Please see the attached letter granting your extension request to Wednesday, March 30. Please inform the service
list.

Jaclyn Marks - Energy Division - Renewables Portfolio Standard Team - California Public Utilities Commission - 
jaclyn.marks@epuc.ca.gov -

415-703-2257 - http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

■Original Message-
From. Redacted 

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 1:59 PM
To: Marks, Jaclyn; Mattson, Burton; Momoh, Rahmon O.; Morey, Candace; Naidu, Raj; Ouyang, Ke Hao; 
Parrillo, Jordan; Peck, David B.; Peterson, Rachel A.; Poirier, Marcelo; Reiger, J. Jason; Rogers, Nika; Schwartz, 
Andrew; Shapson, Mitchell; Shmidt, Yuliya; Simon, Anne; Simon, Jason; Simon, Sean A.; Stueve, Mary Jo; 
Tisdale, Matthew

Subject: R08 08 009, PG&E's Request for Extension to Submit Responses to Protests of RAM Advice Letter
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TO ALL PARTIES:

Attached is a copy of Pacific Gas and Electric Company's Letter to Paul Clanon, Executive Director, at the 
California Public Utilities Commission, Requesting for Extension to Submit Responses to Protests of RAM 
Advice Letter, in PDF format, which was submitted the Commission on March 22, 2011.

A copy of this letter is being provided to the recipients on the official service list for R08 08 009.

I Redacted
Grady Mathai-Jackson 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

RedactedIf you have any difficulty opening the attachments), please notify .
Redacted

NOTE: The recipient portion of this e-mail may not reflect all the addressees who are being served. The service 
list has been split into 20-addressee groups, to avoid rejection by CPUC and other e-mail servers.

Please note that the PG&E law department does not maintain the official service list for docket no. R08 08 009. If 
you would no longer like to receive documents regarding this docket, please contact the CPUC Process Office 
directly via email at Process_Office@cpuc.ca.gov or by phone at

415-703-2021 to remove yourself from the official service list.

SB GT&S 0021994

mailto:Process_Office@cpuc.ca.gov

